

INGLÉS

To drink coffee has become a habit in the life of many people. This is because coffee is a drug. Yes, it contains caffeine. (This exists in other liquids as well, including Coke and Pepsi). The caffeine makes some people want to drink coffee as early as possible in the mornings. To be able to stay up working, the caffeine can be taken as pills, instead of drinking a lot of coffee.

The art of making a good cup of coffee is very important too. And the number of different ways to make coffee is equal to the different ways that people drink it. The easiest way to drink it must be to just put it in a cup and start drinking. This is known as having one's coffee black. To reduce the amount of coffee in the cup, you can add sugar, milk, cream or ice-cream to it. What to add and in which amounts is a classic discussion.

If you are really addicted to coffee, you have lots of possibilities to include it in all your daily food. And the final solution is to put caffeine pills in your hot coffee. But be warned! This doesn't count as a healthy way of living.

QUESTIONS:

1. Why may coffee be considered a drug? **Do not copy literally from the text** (1 punto)

2. Do people generally agree on how to drink coffee? **Do not copy literally from the text** (1 punto)

3. Why is the final solution suggested in the text not considered healthy? **Do not copy literally from the text** (1 punto)

4. a) Find a synonym in the text for each of the following words (1 punto):

soon / custom / every day / quantity

b) Now find four words in the text which show **two different pronunciations** of the letter 'u' and pair the words according to their pronunciation (eg. 'o': *do & who / rock & not*) (0'5 puntos):

5. a) Finish the incomplete sentences in such a way that their meaning is as similar as possible to that of the complete sentence before it (1punto):

My friend said: "If I drink too much coffee, I can't sleep." My friend told me that.....

You can add sugar or milk to reduce the amount of coffee in the cup. The amount

- b) And now fill in this gap with an appropriate word (0'5 puntos): She taught me to make a good cup of coffee.
- 6. Write a composition on **one** of the following topics (100-120 words) (4 puntos):
 - a) Talk about the influence of drugs on people's lives today.

b) "We had gone for a coffee at that little café in the old part of town, when suddenly..." Complete the story.